NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Western Line School District Board of Trustees, Avon, Mississippi will be accepting bids on the following annual service agreements from July 2022 through June 2023.
A one-year agreement for Pest Control;

A one-year agreement for Photography;

A one-year agreement for Waste Management; 

A one-year agreement for Grease Trap Maintenance; and 

A three-year agreement for Industrial Supplies and Employee Uniform Services.

All Specifications can be obtained from the Larry D. Green Administrative Complex located at 102 Maddox Road in Avon, MS 38723. 

The Board of Trustees will accept sealed bids and proposals from interested bidders up to 12:00 noon on Tuesday, June 28, 2022. Bids will be awarded during the special called board meeting on Thursday, June 30, 2022, 6:00PM. The meeting will be held at the Larry D. Green Administrative Complex located at 102 Maddox Road in Avon, MS 38723.

The Board reserves the right to reject any/or all bids. 
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